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I strongly oppose HB 2816!  The arbitrary reductions in emission levels and timeline 

will do nothing but hurt our businesses while doing nothing to affect any meaningful 

change.  Oregon's emissions do not even amount to a drop in the ocean when 

considering the amount of emissions and pollutants spewed into the air by China and 

India on a daily basis.  Where is the outcry regarding the true culprits?  This "feel 

good" legislation would only hamper our industry and ensure that China and India 

pollute further with the industry we lose and they gain. 


